
Congratulations to Clr Roger Montpellier 

2024 Recipient of the  ASVA Lifetime Membership Award 
We acknowledge  your outstanding service and commitment to ASVA,  
and residents of the Summer Village of Val Quentin and the Tri Region!



The Alberta Summer Villages Association (ASVA) Life Membership Award 
is a province wide initiative that recognizes the achievements of individuals who symbolize the very best in our
sector of communities.

The intent of this program is not only to honor achievement, excellence, creativity and innovation by individuals,
but also to reinforce the critical role people play in community wellbeing and quality of life linked directly to our
summer village communities.

The Life Membership award is open to all members and showcases and celebrates best practices, and draws
attention to individuals and communities that have strived for constant improvement in their communities and
ultimately for all of our summer villages.

This year we are honored to announce our Life Membership Award Recipient is Roger Montpellier.
Over the last 17 years, Roger has served as Mayor, Deputy Mayor, and Councillor for the Summer
Village of Val Quentin. 
On two occasions Roger has also served as a Director for the ASVA.
Roger is a big-picture thinker, and during this time, he has had many noteworthy accomplishments, of which
several are for project management to improve the quality of life for residents and visitors:

Construction and ongoing maintenance of a Walking Trail and Bridge
Shoreline Initiatives - working with multiple agencies on Lake Health Initiatives
Construction of Cantin Park Gazebo
Drainage System Upgrades in the Summer Village
Ste Anne Trail Paving Projects over the last two years - collaboratively with Dep. Mayor Alan Christiansen
and Kim Koda from Border Paving. 

Public Works and Parks Maintenace are two of Rogers's passions, and you will often find him working on
projects in the village like picnic table restoration, tree and brush work, etc.
Roger has also been involved with the Tri Village Regional Sewer System; Fire Services; Regional
Collaboration. He is a strong supporter and advocate for the Alberta Beach Library.

Residents commend Roger for always being ready to give a hand! People find him very engaging and
understanding, and always willing to assist in any way he can. They appreciate his innovative ideas and
abilities. Roger has the best interests of the Summer Village at heart - when there is work to be done - he never
needs to be asked - he has a get it done attitude!  Roger is regarded as a great politician who deserves all the
recognition and acknowledgment that comes his way. On behalf of the ASVA, please join us in acknowledging
Roger for his 17 years of public service!

VAL QUENTIN RESIDENT FEEDBACK
We’ve had the pleasure of knowing Roger since becoming owners in Val Quentin. We have always appreciated
the effort Roger puts in to the community by his own efforts as well as rallying residents to
participate and volunteer, making others feel valuable in the community while keeping costs and taxes down.
He has a no nonsense attitude toward resolving problems and getting things done!
On a personal level, his willingness to help any of his friends and neighbours is something we can count on. So
much so he is known with the happy hour group as “Roger H. Montpellier”.
H standing for HELPFUL. This usually makes him smile!
Butch Zaprawa and Renee Cadarette


